DANVILLE PARK GIRLS” HIGH SCHOOL

Sports Results
Week ending 4 September 2015

Soccer:

On Monday 31 August the Danville Soccer teams travelled to St Mary’s to play a tough afternoon of
soccer.
The results were as follows:

U1 won 2 -0 against St Mary’s Second Team
U15 lost 3 -1 against St Mary’s U16 Team
U14A won 2-0

Ut4B won 3-2

Well done on excellent results.

Congratulations to the following girls on being selected for the KZN teams and will compete in the
Provincial Tournament in Gauteng in October

Siphokazi Bophela
Cailin Thorp
Awande Mkhwanazi
Nobuhle Hlophe
Fezeka Kunene

Action Netball:

On Friday 28 August the following matches took place:
e The U14 team played two fantastic matches and won both, beating Umhlanga College
35 - 6 and Crawford North Coast 24 - 9.
e The U15 team also played with improved skill this week to beat Amanzimtoti High 25 — 8.
e The 1stteam played a very physical game against Ashton and managed to beat them in the
last minutes 20 — 19.
Well done to the teams

Waterpolo:

On Friday afternoon the Waterpolo teams played against Durban Girls’ High at Durban Girls’.

The 15t Team lost 8 — 0 and the junior teams showed much improvement in their understanding of
the game.

The Junior A team lost 3 — 1 and the Junior B team played their first match and did really well, only
losing 6 — 3.

Yesterday the teams played against Kingsway at Danville and the scores were as follows:

15t Team won 9-7

Junior A won 11 —1

Keep up the good work girls.

Basketball:

On Friday the 28" of August, Danville hosted our weekly league in the sports centre.



The results were as follows:

Our Junior B played their hearts out, but unfortunately lost against New Forest Junior A 5 -18.
Our 2" team played Durban Girls’ High 1stteam and lost 7 - 20

Our 2" team also played New Forest 15 team and won 18 — 12

Our 1stteam played an excellent match against Grosvenor 1 team and we won 44 - 6.

Well done to all the girls for another successful afternoon of basketball!

On Saturday the 29" and Sunday the 30", a combination of our 15t and 2" team played in a top
districts tournament against other teams from all over KZN.

All the girls played like absolute stars. We played 5 matches, and managed to win them all, which
put us into the finals.

A lot was riding on the final, because if we won, we would go to the National tournament in Pretoria,
so tension was high.

The girls gave it their all, but unfortunately we lost by two baskets.

Congratulations on coming second, we are very proud of all you have achieved.



